
October 1, 2013 Public Hearing Notice 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF AUBURN, CHIPPEWA COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Auburn will, on October 1, 2013, 
commencing at 6:00 PM, and at the Town Hall, 3826 State Highway 64, Bloomer, Wisconsin 54724, 
hold a public hearing to solicit comments on the proposed adoption of a development agreement 
governing Nonmetallic Mine Operations with Superior Silica Sand Company.  
A copy of the entire proposed agreement will be on file and open for public inspection in the office of 
the Town Clerk for a period of two weeks prior to this public hearing and at the Town website - 

http://www.townofauburn.net, under the MINING link.  
Dated this 18th day of Septmeber, 2013. 

 
 
____________________________ 
JUDY MISNER 
Town Clerk 

1811 State Highway 64 
Bloomer, WI 54724 

 


